NYC Naval Academy Parents’ Club

nyc.usnaparents.net
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NYC Mid Express

This year, the NYC Naval Academy Parents’ Club will be operating the Mid Express
round trip between the Naval Academy and NYC for Thanksgiving Leave and a return
trip to the Naval Academy after New Year’s. There will be only one drop off and
pickup location which will help save you time, money and stress.

Your Mid can ride in comfort and you avoid the heavy holiday traffic. Itis also a
perfect way for you to host Mids who have been invited to stay with you when their
families are so far away.

The bus will depart Alumni Hall at 2 p.m. after all classes have finished on November
22. It will proceed directly to 31st Street and 7th Avenue (NY Penn Station) in
Manhattan. This will allow any Mids who need to continue travel to Long Island, New
Jersey, Westchester, Upstate New York, Connecticut and beyond, to connect at Penn
Station, Grand Central or the Port Authority Bus Terminal.

Bus returns will depart on November 26 and in January (date to be finalized) in time
to make Brigade Reform. These buses will leave from 31st Street and 7th Avenue in
Manhattan and travel directly to the United States Naval Academy in Annapolis.
These buses will depart at noon.

Book early to save money and make sure your Midshipman gets a seat.
No refunds will be given.

For more information, contact Salvatore Lentini (917.837.4983)
Salvatore.lentini.nyc@gmail.com

The primary goal of NYC NAPC is to provide support for parents and their midshipmen through mentoring activities, information sharing, and
communication of ongoing Naval Academy activities. All membership dues and fundraising revenues are used to provide support to midshipmen and
their parents during their time at the Naval Academy with various gifts of encouragement and recognition. All club officers and NYC NAPC members
are volunteers and donate their time and experience to Club members and to incoming New York City Naval Academy families.



NYC Naval Academy Parents’ Club
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NYC Mid Express Reservation Form

Mid’s Name Class Company
Mid’s Cell # Mid’s e-mail

Parent(s) Name

Address

Telephone (home) (cell)
Parent(s) e-mail(s)

Active NYC NAPC Member Yes( ) No( )

Early Reservation Rate:
Each one-way trips $100 for non-NYC NAPC Mid. ~ $75 for NYC NAPC Mids

After October 15, 2017 (if space is available):
Each one-way trip is $115 for non-NAPC Mid.  $90 for NYC NAPC Mids
From USNA Nov. 22,2017
Return to USNA Nov. 26,2017
Return to USNA Jan. 4, 2018

Total Fare and Fee

Send Registration Form to Salvatore Lentini, 476 E 16t St, Brooklyn, NY 11226.
Or via email: salvatore.lentini.nyc@gmail.com

Make checks payable to: NYC Naval Academy Parents’ Club.
No refunds will be allowed.

PayPal is now an option:
Pay using PayPal via the email address nycnapcgeneral@gmail.com

Buses are hired from Charter Everything, Inc.

The primary goal of NYC NAPC is to provide support for parents and their midshipmen through mentoring activities, information sharing, and
communication of ongoing Naval Academy activities. All membership dues and fundraising revenues are used to provide support to midshipmen and
their parents during their time at the Naval Academy with various gifts of encouragement and recognition. All club officers and NYC NAPC members
are volunteers and donate their time and experience to Club members and to incoming New York City Naval Academy families.



